
Dear Sir 

It was with deep regret I received your Telegram & letter concerning my nephew Maurice Kieff. He 

lived with me from a child, having lost his Mother at the age of 10 years. 

That accounts for my being so attached to him. He was a dear lovable Boy, & very proud of the work 

he was doing. Any news you may receive I will gladly appreciate & shall be anxiously 
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awaiting it, I trust to God Maurice & his crew may be safely somewhere. 

I remain 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs R Weiss 


